FACILTIES PLANNING AND DEVLEOPMENT
MEASURE C CURRENT/FUTURE PROJECT SUMMARY STATUS UDPATES (July 2019)

Project Status
Riverside City College
Greenhouse Building Project | Board of Trustees approved $500,000 allocation for the project in May 21, 2019. The project is
currently in the final design phase.

Student Service Welcome Center Project | The new Welcome Center project is currently in the permitting phase and submitted to the Division of
State Architect (DSA) for plan-check. Board of Trustees approved Tilden-Coil as a CM in April 16, 2019.
Board of Trustees approved an additional $5.0 million allocation for the Student Services Renovation
projectinJune 11, 2019.

Ben Clark Training Center (Phase I) | Board of Trustees approved $13.0 million allocation for the project and SVA Architects for the design
services in June 11, 2019.

Elevator Modernization & Fire Alarms Upgrades | Board of Trustees approved $1.0 million allocation for the project in June 11, 2019.

Norco College
No Updates to Report




